
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  November 29, 2023 
 
To:  Our Valued Customers 
 
Re:  Price Increase Announcement – 10% Effective With Deliveries On or After 
February 1, 2024 
 

 
Due to rising steel costs, Marino\WARE will raise prices an additional 10% on all steel 
products, effective with deliveries on or after February 1, 2024. Job quotes will also reflect 
the 10% escalator on the same day. 
 

https://www.marinoware.com/news-events/steel-price-hike-in-time-for-halloween/
http://www.marinoware.com/

